How can the Norfolk Healthy
Child Programme support
your school and families?

Join us and other schools
online for an update ‘ﬂ‘
about the health services E E
we can offer.

Share ideas & experiences with other professionals and
find out about support and resources available for Norfolk J
schools and families

Wednesday 27th January 7pm - 8pm

Please contact Michelle via email or phone to book onto

this online session and receive a joining link.
Michelle.Walker6@nhs.net or 07833524216




